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Diary Dates 

 
Wednesday 14th March 2018 Parent council Discos 

P1 – 5.30 – 6.30  
P2 & P3 – 6.45 – 7.45 

Thursday 15th March 2018 Parent Council Discos 
P4 & P5 – 5.30 – 6.30 
P6 & P7 – 6.45 – 7.45 

Thursday 22nd March 2018 P1-P3 Sharing Assembly (9.30 – 10.30) 
Friday 23rd March 2018 P4-P7 Sharing Assembly (9.30 – 10.30) 
Friday 23rd March 2018 P1-P7 Pupil progress reports issued 
Thursday 29th March 2018 Last day of term 
Monday 16th April 2018 First Day of term 
 
Sharing Assemblies 

Our next sharing assemblies are on Thursday 22nd of March for Primary 1 – Primary 3 children and 
Friday 23rd of March for Primary 4 – Primary 7 children from 9.30 on both days.  The children enjoy 
sharing their learning with the parents and other family members so please come along if you can. 
 
Chickenpox / Sickness bug 
We have had a spate of children with illnesses recently, the two most common have been 
chickenpox and a sickness / diarrhoea bug. 
If your child has chickenpox the NHS policy is that the children should remain off school until 5 days 
after the spots have appeared, but may be longer if your child still has a fever. 
If your child vomits or has diarrhoea then they must stay off school for at least 48 hours after the 
last ‘incident’ of sickness or diarrhoea. 
These policies are in place to ensure that children are well enough to attend school and that other 
children and staff are not unnecessarily exposed to illnesses.   
 
Spare Clothing 

We currently have very little ‘spare’ clothing in school for when a child has an ‘accident’.  If your 
child has previously come home with school clothes can you please return these.  For younger 
children in particular it would be helpful if you put spare clothing for your child in a bag to be kept in 
school.  If anyone has underwear or skirts / trousers their children have outgrown then we would 
happily receive donations for this. 
 
Dropping off / collecting children 
We have recently become aware that a small amount of parents are using the parking area 
between Aberdeen Lads Club and the School to drive through and drop off / collect children.  This 
is a restricted area and should not be used for this purpose.  We ask that parents respect this in the 
interest of the health and safety of all the children and adults.   
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